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TO:	 	 Prospective	Bidders	and	Contractors	

FROM:	 	 Doug	Fowler,	South	Padre	Island	Fire	Chief	

DATE:	 	 July	11,	2017	

SUBJECT:	 Removal	of	RFQ	2017	–	03	Post	Hurricane	Disaster	Assessment	and	Debris	Removal	
Monitoring	

	

Due	to	conflict	with	Texas	Local	Government	Code	2254,	Request	for	Qualifications	(RFQ)	2017-03	has	
been	pulled	for	revision.	It	is	anticipated	the	revised	RFQ	will	be	posted	and	published	within	the	next	
two	weeks.	

Please	send	any	and	all	inquiries	to	Doug	Fowler	at	dfowler@myspi.org	

We	apologize	for	any	inconvenience	and	look	forward	to	renewed	interest	in	the	revised	RFQ	

	

	

	


